


Dear Parent/Carer,
I am writing to confirm that your child’s place in our Nursery setting is confirmed, starting in the Autumn Term (September 2020).
Childs name ____________________________
Type of nursery place ____________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the unusual circumstances (COVID-19 pandemic) we are facing we are unable to carry out a home visit for your child. Our nursery visits that usually take place in the summer term will also be cancelled. 
At this stage, we are unsure what school will look like in September but rest assured we will always follow government guidelines. As soon as we know more we will be in contact to inform you and also provide a start date for your child. 


We look forward to seeing you soon,
Yours sincerely


Mrs Kaminski
Nursery teacher 

